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      Student of the Month 

          Upcoming Calendar of Events! 

 

 

 

February 2017 
2/8/17  Report Cards available on Skyward! 
2/11/17  Third Quarter begins 
2/16/17                     PTO Meeting (Parents Only) @ 6- 8 pm  
2/16/17                    Jump Rope Celebration     
2/20/17-2/21/17       NO SCHOOL (President’s Day Weekend)   
2/24/17                   Black History Month Celebration 
2/28/17  Student of the Month @ 8:30 am in Library 
 
March 2017 
3/2/17  Read Across America 
3/15/17  S.T.E.A.M. Learning Fair @ 6pm 
3/16/17  PTO Meeting (Parents Only) @ 6- 8 pm 
3/29/17  Student of the Month @ 6 pm in Cafeteria 
        
 
 

Report Cards for 2nd Quarter 

Report cards go home on 2/8/2017. 
NOTE: This quarter parents will be able to access Report 
Cards online on Skyward so all Report Cards will not be 

printed unless requested. 

 
“As a Feinstein Leadership School we are committed to 

teaching our students to be caring of others.” 

101    Victor Amezquita 
102    Sasha Perez 
103    Melanie Baeza 
104    Xavier Perez 
105    Keylin Batz 
106    Deanni Montanez 
107    AM-Jazzlyn Sanders    
            PM-Tian Shi 
108    Alex Suarez 
109    Carlos Chivalan 
110    Malia Meneses 
111    Anela Soy 
112    Alina Sream 
113    Eduardo Monje 
114    Jadelyn Serrano         
201    Kristana Perez 
202    Sophie Finucame     
203    Gianni Bingham Smith 
204    Jeremy Rosales 
205    Wisdom Silva 
206    Jocelyn Espinoza 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
How long have you been teaching? 
 This is my second year. 
 
Why did you decide to become a teacher?  
I decided to become a teacher to make a difference in a 
child’s life. 
 
Where did you go to school to become a teacher? 
I went to Rhode Island College 
 
Have you only taught in the Providence School System? 
Yes, I have only taught in Providence. 
 
What is the best thing about your profession?  
The best thing about being a teacher is seeing all of the 
beautiful smiling faces and watching them grow. 

 

 

Interview with Mrs. Mullen by Room 213 

*Student of the Month for previous month’s recipients will be listed and /or 

pictured on the school’s web page! 

207    Juana Morente Garcia 
210    Caleb Prak 
211    Genesis Campos 
212    Sophia Sciarra 
213    Jason Zapata 
214    Musta'an Magaji-Oleolo 
215    Carla Lima 
217    Morricia Bryant 
216    Yuridia Gamarro Perez     

219    Emily Barillas Urgiles 
PE-Mr. Payne     

            Juana Morente Garcia 
PE-Mr. Enos    
           Wisdom Silva 
Art           Juliana Long     
Music      Brianna Guerra 
Library    Wisdom Silva 
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 Carnevale Elementary School News –A Feinstein Leadership School 

Art News – Ms. DeFlorian 

Love is definitely in the Air during my 
Art classes this month! Students created 
artwork using hearts as the main 
subject, as well as a symbol of LOVE.  
The third, fourth, and fifth grade will be 
introduced to OP Art (Optical Illusion).  
Here are a couple of examples 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Play 60 visits Carnevale – 
Carnevale wins athletic equipment 
and materials from the Play60 
foundation.  A celebration was held 
during the school day with a visit 
from former New England Patriot’s 
players (Vernon Crawford & Steve 
Nelson – pictured below), 
cheerleaders, and the Patriot’s 
Mascot - Pat the Patriot. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Valentine’s Day Candy Fundraiser 
A message from – Mrs. Zona 

Our school is raising money for field 
trips and classroom materials by 
offering a delicious and inexpensive 
treat.  Solid chocolate and confection 
"roses" are being offered for 
Valentine's Day.  These pops come in 
milk chocolate, dark chocolate, white, 
red and pink.  They cost $1.00 
each.  We will be selling them through 
February 14th. 
 

Survey Works: 
PARENTS—WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK!! 
February 6 - March 31, 2017 
Helping students do their best in school requires 
a team effort. To help all of us learn how to 
make your child's schooling experience as 
positive and beneficial as possible, please give 
us your honest, thoughtful responses by 
participating in the survey! 
How do I participate? 
*Participate online: You will receive an email on  
   February 6, 2017 
* Or, participate on paper: Contact your school  
   for a paper copy 
* All surveys are available in English and Spanish 
* Accommodations are available upon request 
What is the survey about? 
The survey focuses on important topics families 
are equipped to provide feedback on, such as: 
 School Safety   
 School Climate   
 Valuing of School   
                  Rigorous Expectations                               
 School Engagement 
 Teacher-Student Relationships   
 Learning Strategies     

   Help us improve our schools!! 
 
 
Classroom & Field Trip News: 
Kindergarten – Room 102 
The students in room 102 want everyone in 
the Carnevale building to know that they 
are special.  The children have created and 
posted signs around the building with good 
intentions.  They get very excited about 
making the signs and love hanging them for 
the Carnevale Community.  Keep your eyes 
out for the next series of “Kindness Signs”. 

 
        
    

Physical Education/ Health News-  
Ms. Mariniello, Mr. Payne, Mr. Enos, 
and Mrs. Denton-Pichie 

In Physical Education, K-1 students are 
participating in jumping and landing 
exploration with jumping 
activities.  Grades 2-5 are participating in 
jump rope skills. Classes are raising at 
least $50 to be donated to a worthy 
cause TBD.  Those classes will also be 
awarded a pizza party.  At the end of the 
unit, we will hold our annual “Jump Rope 
Celebration” where individual class 
champions will compete to be named 
school champion.  

 

Music News – Mr. Maher 

Our annual Winter Concert was a huge 
success. Over 100 Feinstein Junior 
Scholars will be performed and did a 
wonderful job! We are now in the 
process of preparing for the Spring 
Concert and recording our annual 
Compact Disc. Fourth graders are also 
preparing for their trip to the Rhode 
Island Philharmonic Concert in May. 
 

 
 

 

 

 
Please come and join the Carnevale 
Parent/Teacher Organization (P.T.O.)!  
 
We are in need of parents to help 
make decisions for what is best for 
the students at Carnevale. We plan 
events and coordinate fundraisers! 
Come with your best ideas.... our next 
meeting is Feb 16th at 6:00pm! Can't 
wait to see you all there! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Parent–Teacher Organization 

 

 

  

 


